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Dear Parents & Carers,       14 May 2021 
 

I hope that you and your families are continuing to keep safe and well and that you are 
enjoying the opportunity to be out and about more and catch up with family and friends.   
Guidance for COVID Safety in schools remains unchanged.  Families should continue 
to follow the FACTS Guidance. Wear face covering at drop off and collection and keep a 2m 
distance from other families. Let us know if anyone in your household tests positive and 
keep your children at home. We can provide work for children who have to be at home and 
are well enough to do schoolwork.  To keep congestion around the school to a minimum only 
one parent/ carer should drop off and collect children from school.  
   
Thank you to all the families who continue to adhere to the guidance.   
 

Sexual Health and Relationships Education.   
Please click on the link to see the main resource that we use for Sexual Health and 
Relationship Education. Relationships and Sexual Health Education /     
The resource is produced by Education Scotland and in use in many Scottish School. Early 
Level is Nursery and P1. First Level is P2, P3& P4 and Second Level is P5, P6 & P7  
 

Snacks and Drinking Water   
Fizzy water or diluted juices are not allowed in class.  
Children should bring plain tap water in a water bottle to school.   
 

Fruity Friday. [Reminder]  
A few years ago, we introduced Fruity Friday in all classes. All children should bring a 
piece of fruit for snack for their Friday snack.   
 

School Uniform.   
After the summer holidays we hope to be able to return to full school uniform each 
day.  School sweatshirts can be ordered via. https://www.border-
embroideries.co.uk/   Parents are reminded that sweatshirts, cardigans, tank tops and 
jumpers MUST be bottle green.  Skirts, pinafores and trousers are grey and school dresses 
and green and white check.   
 

PE   
Classes are having PE outside and in the park over the next few weeks. Teachers will let 
families know via Seesaw if children should wear PE kit to school on some days.  
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School Website   
We are in the process of changing our school website provider. More information will 
be available about this in the next few weeks.  
 

Parents’ Portal  
Family access to ParentsPortal starts week beginning Monday 17th May 21. A letter was sent 
with the last Newsletter asking families to take the first steps (creating an account with 
myPKC) and this is again attached.   Currently, ParentsPortal is only for families with 
Primary School Children, not nursery children.  We will be in touch next week with 
information how to proceed from there. 
  
 Best Regards 

  
Mary Paterson   
  

  

 


